
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

CITY OF CORNER BROOK 

MEDIA RELEASE – PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFTED 
 _____________________________________________________________________  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                             AUGUST 4, 2016 
 
 
The Precautionary Boil Water Advisory that was issued on Thursday, July 28, 2016 
by the City of Corner Brook for residents and businesses of: 
 
 

-  Crocker’s Road 
 

 
has now been lifted.  The Precautionary Boil Water Advisory was due to Capital Works 
improvements to the water distribution system. 
 
The City of Corner Brook would like to thank you for your cooperation and apologizes 
for any inconvenience this may have caused. Residents can call the City of Corner 
Brook’s Water Information Line at 634-7711 or visit the City’s official website, 
www.cornerbrook.com, at any time to view current boil water advisories, water outages 
and road closures. 
 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
Keith Costello 
Superintendent of Water and Sewer 
637-1595 
 
/jt 

 

http://www.cornerbrook.com/

